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Fig 1. Vessel registration in Pasuruan, East Java 

On June 23rd 2023, approximately 290 fishing vessels in Lekok Sub-District, Pasuruan District which 

were registered at the opening of the Port Authority outlets in Pasuruan and have now carried out 

vessel measurements to meet the requirements for the issuance of vessel registration “PAS Kecil” for 

fishermen. This activity to accelerate the licensing of fishing vessels is a step by the regional and 

provincial governments in providing protection for their fishermen as well as efforts to manage 

sustainable capture fisheries that balance the economy and ecology. All parties, starting from the 

Agency of Marine Affairs and Fisheries of East Java, Agency of Fisheries of Pasuruan, and the Port 

Authority, provide convenience in obtaining permits. 

    

Fig 2. Vessel registration in Rembang, Central Java 



 

 

      

Fig 3. Vessel registration in Pamekasan, East Java 

APRI also facilitates vessel registration in other areas such as Rembang and Pamekasan. APRI through 

the community organizer routinely coordinated with the fishermen, Agency of Fisheries in District 

level, and Port Authority regarding the vessel registration. 

 

 

 


